
HB 2677 -- FERAL HOGS DAMAGE

SPONSOR: Cupps

This bill specifies that the Department of Conservation is
financially liable for any damage caused by feral hogs including
crop and pasture damages, indemnification of losses suffered by
livestock producers resulting from harassment or disease, the value
of fencing and other private property damages resulting from feral
hogs.


